
NATIONAL VOTER’S DAY CELEBRATION 

 In commemoration of National voter’s day celebration on 25th January 2020, NSS units 

along with Tharangambaditaluk, organized a voter’s day awareness rally. This rally was flagged 

off by our principal, Dr. Gene George. The rally started from the college campus and ended at 

the poraiyar bus stand. NSS volunteers shouted the voter’s rights awareness slogans.   About 400 

volunteers from various service organizations from our college participated. NSS programme 

officers organized this rally successfully. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


